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November 17, 2014

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Governor of South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

Regarding a State Minimum Wage Increase,

I believe that raising the minimum wage will not increase the livlihood of 
those under the poverty line and will instead force small business out of 
business thus losing more jobs. More effort into helping small business 
and job creation is in order, not paying more for less work. 

A proud member of National Write Your Congressman.

Sincerely,

Sara Borkosky
8649348396


